
Registration information  

MHS parents will be mailed a registration invoice along with emergency card information sheet at 

the beginning of July for the 2019-2020 school year. Parents have the option of pre-registering 

MHS students by one of the following methods:  

-Pay registration fees online with EFUNDS at www.morton709.org website.  You also can pay for 

your yearbook, ICC Dual credit classes, PTO membership as well as Athletic Season Passes. 

 

-Parents also can send registration fees by mailing a check to: Morton High School, 350 N. Illinois 

St., Morton, IL 61550, c/o Lisa Schafer.  Please make checks payable to Morton Unit District 709. 

Please include corrected emergency card information as well. 

 

-Come to the main office of the high school to make your payment and bring in your updated 

emergency card sheet. The MHS summer office hours are 7:00am-3:00pm weekdays (we are 

closed for lunch).  

 

All students/parents will have access to PowerSchool on Tuesday, July 30. iPad checkout will 

occur for freshmen and new students on Thursday, August 8th from 12:00pm-2:00pm in the 

cafeteria.  Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors will need to check out their iPads in the cafeteria from 

8 AM - 3 PM on Friday, August 9th. If you choose not to pre-register your student, please come 

to registration at the MHS cafeteria on Thursday, August 1st from 7:00am-5:00pm. You also 

will have the opportunity to sign up for season passes, athletic boosters and PTO at this time. Our 

goal at MHS is to make the registration process as easy as possible for parents and students. 

 

If a new ID is needed by your student, it can be purchased at registration in the Student Services 

office for $6.00. Freshman and new students will receive their ID’s at New Student Orientation on 

August 8th. 

 

http://www.morton709.org/

